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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 1:40 PM
To: 'Cullen, Pat@Waterboards'
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ORO LOMA SANITARY DISTRICT (T0600101928) CASE #: RO0000288 CUF Claim 

8694

Pat, 
ACEH has reviewed the well destruction report.  The report states that well destruction debris has been removed from the 
site and disposed at a state-licensed waste disposal facility.  The report did not include documentation of this action.  
Because the debris included soil and annular materials (more than just the surface well box nominally characterized as 
construction debris), ACEH would request documentation of offsite disposal.  Please advise if the State would like ACEH 
to followup with the consultant and RP. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards [mailto:Pat.Cullen@waterboards.ca.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 8:08 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health 
Subject: ORO LOMA SANITARY DISTRICT (T0600101928) CASE #: RO0000288 CUF Claim 8694 
 
Mark 
 
Have the monitoring wells at the subject site been destroyed to the LOP satisfaction?  If so please let us know so we can 
issue the Uniform Closure letter. 
 
Thanks 
 
Pat G. Cullen 


